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                   British Science Week 9th to 18th March 2018  

 

1st March 2018  

Dear Parents 

I am extremely excited to announce that as part of our Science week we will be running a 
whole school enrichment day on Tuesday 13th March.  As budding scientists I would like the 
children to dress up as ‘mad scientists’ for the day! To give you an idea I have included some 
examples below!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children will be in mixed year group teams carrying out various experiments such as  
making putty, writing using invisible ink, erupting volcanoes, launching rockets and making 
bubbles!   

On Wednesday 14th March Year 4 will be going to King Edward Upper School, where they will 
be watching some exciting displays in Biology, Chemistry and Physics! Further details with 
permission slips will follow.      

On Thursday 15th March we have a special guest in school demonstrating some robotics! This 
supports our celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths and could lead to the 
possibility of us being able to offer an after school robotics club.   

In addition I would like to let you know that the Bury St Edmunds All Through Trust are   
offering a community STEM festival on Saturday 17th March giving parents the opportunity 
to share the fun with their children . For further information please phone Nadine on 01284 
754857. 

I am looking forward to seeing the children working scientifically!  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Claire Masson  

Science Coordinator  
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